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Submission: I live in Glebe and I DON'T want the current City of Sydney to be amalgamated into a "mega-council" for the City. 
Such a mega-council will be too large and include too high a population which I believe will lead to a lower quality service 
than we receive here currently. City of Sydney is definitely fit for the future and do a fantastic job so far.  
 
It is worrying that the government is planning to amalgamate these council areas into a mega-council without sufficient 
evidence that such a move will be beneficial in regards to economic outcomes or efficiencies. This is not acceptable in my 
view. 
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